
Oliver Hoban

From: Seascale Clerk 
Sent: 03 July 2024 22:20
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: Re: 4/24/2210/0F1 - SELLAFIELD, SEASCALE

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Good evening  
 
Seascale Parish Council submit a No Objection to the above consultation with the condition that 
the material is retained on site for future reuse. 
 
 
Regards 

Jill Bush 
Parish Clerk 
Seascale Parish Council 


